
From: Josh Andrews jandrews@craigschools.com
Subject: Resignation from the Board

Date: May 8, 2024 at 3:41 PM
To: Hans Hjort hhjort@craigschools.com, Julie McDonald jmcdonald@craigschools.com, Ben Page bpage@craigschools.com,

Trish Conatser trishconatser@craigschools.com, Chris Reitan creitan@craigschools.com

To Board President Hans Hjort and members of the Craig City School Board; and CCSD superintendent Chris Reitan, 

Please accept my resignation from the Craig City School Board, effective immediately. 

With the resignation of the current high school principal, I feel an obligation to apply for the position. My years of
experience in the district would be valuable to our incoming superintendent and ease her workload..

I have always wanted the best for Craig City School District. At this time, I feel my efforts would be more effectively
focused on the staff and students of CCSD in the role of CHS principal, rather than as a board member.

Thank you,

Josh Andrews
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